
To the parents/carers of the children of Maidensbridge, 

We would like to ask you to donate any unwanted board games for us to play at wet 

break as only some classes have games to play. As it is coming to winter we will have wet 

breaks more frequently. 

To donate, please go to the office with your unwanted board games and any left over 

board games will be donated to a local charity. 

From, Tyler Shakespeare (Head Boy) and Bethany Colwell (Head Girl) 

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3Dyziq_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5OwL8OYC3Q5RisjNTfMzdt8KgbR8xi428UON3PkD0YAMSd0kkCrP74Os1LpCtrh-2Fn8DTe4mXnTGu3VHKTrwzEO8BefTl3SM8EDIzr51-2FhuxBrL2zIu5igeoj-2BgSevZHzi4aEPRHrGlEHAhH1glqYNldsMqtvg3DZqjsY3lOF94-2BLhnwtXoTdMbKPaioI9W-2BnqHM-3D

